Australian Golfing Fellowship of Rotarians Inc. 39th Annual Golfing Tournament – Perth 2017 Newsletter No 3 January 2017

Registrations are going well so keep them coming and please email registration forms to our dedicated email address at agfrtournament@outlook.com. Registration Form and Brochure can be found on our website www.agfrtournament.wixsite.com/2017.

Remember that 'Early Bird Registrations' are coming to a close at the end of January 2017. If you are sending your registration by post prior 31st January please email us so it can be registered and included in the draw.

For the non-golfers we have some awesome tours arranged including visits to New Norcia, the only monastic town in Australia, the beautiful Swan Valley with lunch at one of the many wineries in this region, down south to the coastal town of Mandurah with a Dolphin and Canal tour and tour of some of the highlights of Perth city.

We have posted the following on our website under the 'Newsletter' tab:

- i. other places of interest for people to visit on the free day.
- ii. accommodation ideas if you need them.

At the Western Australian Golf Club on the Tuesday a car has been sponsored for a hole in one and further details will be announced shortly.

Aidan Wood

Tournament Director

AGFR 2017

E: agfrtournament@outlook.com





